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I have today become aware of draconian cutbacks to the funding of science planned by the Argentine 
government . I am a mathematician and as such am aware of the excellent historical contribution of 
Argentine mathematics to the subject. It would be a shame to institute these cutbacks which have the 
potential to emmasculate Argentine mathematics for the foreseeable future. Please restore the 
funding.


Sincerely,

Michael Shub

Distinguished Professor

CCNY and the Graduate Center of  CUNY

mshub@ccny.cuny.edu
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